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Mother’s Day Children’s Mass – Please remember the special Mother’s Day 

Children’s Mass in Church at 9:30am, on Sunday 19th March.  At the end of Mass 

children will be given a small treat for their Mother.  Please come along and join 

in with this special celebration.   

 

 

 

Spring Term Parents’ Evening – Our Spring Term Parents’ Evening will be 

held on Wednesday 22nd March in the KS2 hall.  Please remember to 

book your time slot through SchoolCloud, if you have not done so 

already. Interim reports are being sent home today which you will find 

informative prior to your appointment. 

 
 

 

 Star of the Week Reader of the Week 

Beesley Bobbie and Sienna N Klay 

Benedict Ruadhan and Chloe Aleks 

Finch Emily and Bridget Jack 

Haydock Hunter and Penelope Aryia 

Mary Kezia and Aiden Lucy 

Marsden Scarlett and Reegan Callum 

Rigby Rozalia and Owen Charlie 

Roe Kacper and Ochelle Tristan 

Southworth Isabelle and Scarlett Nikifor 

Ward Francis and Mia HW Leo 

Woodcock Dornika and Alex Corey 
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Book Fair – We will be having a Book Fair in school 

Wednesday 29th March and Thursday 30th March 

3:15pm - 4:00pm.  Please come along and have a 

browse at the wonderful selection of books 

available to buy.  You can pay easily and securely by 

using the online payment link at 

www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay (simply select 

the school from the drop-down menu).   

 

If you’re unable to visit the Book Fair, your child will be sent home with a Wish List and you 

can pay for their chosen books also by using the online payment system.  

 

 

 

No Photographs – Please remember that parents and carers are not allowed to take 

photographic images/videos of children on school premises.  This is to protect and 

safeguard all children whilst in our care.   
 
 
 
Community Larder – Please continue to support our local food bank by 
bringing into school an item of food each week.  The Community Larder 
is situated at the back of St Aidan’s Church Hall on Station Road and 
provides food and support to individuals and families from Bamber 
Bridge, Clayton -le-Woods, Lostock Hall and Walton-le-Dale.  It is open 
Monday – Friday 9:30am – 11:30am and is dependent upon food 
donations from local Christian communities and schools.  Thank you for 
your continued donations. 

 

http://www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay

